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Call for Abstracts – RIBMINS Conference in Bucharest 
   
March 29th- 30th, 2023 
Held as a hybrid event: online + live in Bucharest 
 
Invitation 
We are pleased to invite you to submit abstracts for the conference of COST Action 
RIBMINS – “Shaping the future of RB-MSAS”. 
Abstracts need to fall within the scope of issues covered by RIBMINS described below. 
Please be aware that acceptance of an abstract does not guarantee physical presence at 
the conference, as only limited funds for on-site attendance are granted by COST. 
 
The Conference covers issues within: 

 Scope and targets of meat safety assurance 

 Farm-level controls and risk categorisation of farms 

 Abattoir-level controls and risk categorisation of abattoirs 

 Impact of changes and alternatives to traditional meat inspection 

 Meat safety assurance system training, communication and monitoring 

 
 
Abstract submission 
Abstracts should be structured following the official template and should not exceed one 
page. They should be sent to cost.ribmins@gmail.com by February 1st, 2023 at the latest. 
Corresponding authors will be notified on receipt of the abstract within three days and will 
be notified if abstracts were selected for a presentation by February 20th, 2023. All 
accepted submissions will be part of a virtual poster session, accompanied by a physical 
poster session for the authors that are able to attend the conference. In addition, abstracts 
will be published in a digital Book of Abstracts. 


